Village of Bald Head Island
PUBLIC NOTICE

Public Hearing on an Ordinance to Amend the Code of
Ordinances to Make Conforming Amendments Related to
the Combination of the Utilities and Public Works
Department into the Public Services Department

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Village
Council of the Village of Bald Head Island in the Multipurpose Room of
the Department of Public Safety Building on Friday, August 20, 2021, at
10:00 a.m. for the purpose of considering an amendment to the Village’s
Code of Ordinances.

The public is encouraged to be present for this hearing which is to be held
during the regular Council Meeting. A copy of the proposed ordinance is
on file in the Deputy Village Clerk’s Office for inspection by all interested
citizens.

If you have any questions, please call the Deputy Village Clerk at 457-
9700 ext. 1025.

Carin Z. Faulkner
Deputy Village Clerk

Posted : 7/27/2021
To be Advertised : 7/28 & 8/4/2021 State Port Pilot



